
“Good Afternoon! District 118 is excited to announce that we have 
entered into an intergovernmental agreement that would allow 
our students and staff, regardless of where they live, the 
opportunity to utilize the Danville Public Library resources and 
facilities all year long. Parents must fill out an agreement form for 
their child to participate. The link for the form 
is https://forms.gle/5jsMrv2Dj4F4eo1S6 
  
Please consider this wonderful opportunity to support learning 
outside of the classroom! Thank you and have a wonderful week!” 

  
 


